
Minutes ARE February 12, 2025 

 

General Meeting called to order at 19:03 by Greg K2ROG 

Members Present: Greg K2ROG, Kevin KJ5BHA, Chris KE5KPC, James WJ2K, Lon NL7LE, Jim N5JCP, George 

KE5QEX, Suzanne KG5VTM, Dewey KI5UWK, Bobby KJ5CFZ, John N5JGJ, Pete KC5IMZ  

Guests: Rob WE5RAD, Joe WP4OZK, Brandon KI5UMV 

Minutes: Kevin made a motion to accept the January meeting minutes, seconded by George.  Motion 

passed.   

Treasurer’s Report: For the month of January we had a beginning balance of $2971.63.  Several members paid their 

dues.  We have an ending balance of $3191.10.  Kevin made a motion to accept, seconded by 

John.  Motion passed. 

Events: ERBC each Friday at 8:30am.  The location at Texan Kitchen 415 N Main St. Euless, TX 76039. 

 The club social will be at 6pm on February 17 at Piada Italian Street Food 2910 Rio Grande Blvd, 

Ste 500 Euless, TX 76039.  

 February 19 is Skywarn.  This is the online version.  Go to the Fort Worth Weather Service Page 

to sign up.  https://www.weather.gov/fwd/skywarnmap 

Fox Hunt is Sunday February 16 at 9am.  Once it gets warmer we are going to try having a fox 

hut at night. 

 HEB Joint Radio Club breakfast is every 3rd Saturday 7am at Egg Haven Cafe 760 Airport Fwy, 

Suite 100, Hurst TX, 76053.  RSVP is need by midnight on the Thursday before the breakfast.  

 Irving Hamfast March 1 at Becha Bingo. 

 Arbor Daze is April 26.  We need help to man the table.  Please sign up on Better Impact. 

Business: Greg mentioned that the Amateur Radio Emergency Preparedness Act Re-Introduced.  This bill is 

going to prevent HOA’s from limiting amateur radio operators to putting up antennas. 

We are having another POTA and TSPOTA activation at Fort Richardson State Park.  Fort 

Richardson is about an hour drive to the NW.  We will be there from April 10 to the 13.  So far 3 

cabins have been reserved.  Chris is in cabin 8, Greg is in cabin 11, and Darren/Kelly are in cabin 

7. As of today, there are there several cabins available.  You can still join us for the event for the 

day if you are able to.  We have had a lot of fun at the last 2 campouts.  Please if you can, make 

plans to join us. 

 Audit committee is George, David, and Kevin.  Chris will get with them to schedule a time. 

 Volunteer hours for the month of January was 56.  

 

Motion to adjourn by George at 19:58, seconded by Lon.  Motion passed. 

Minutes submitted by: Chris Shanahan KE5KPC 

https://www.weather.gov/fwd/skywarnmap

